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Mr. Robert Richardson, Esq,

Niagara County Bar Association President
PO Box 570

Lockport, NY 14095-0570

RE: FAMILY COURT SUPPORT MAGISTRATE
REAPPOINTMENT - LAURA WAGNER

Dear Mr. Richardson:

Laura Wagner has concluded approximately two years of her current three-year term as a Family Court
Support Magistrate. She has made an application for reappointment.

As a part of the evaluation process, preceding the decision whether to reappoint Ms. Wagner, we would
appreciate input from the Niagara County Bar Association. In particular, we would appreciate any comments you
have regarding Ms.Wagner’s demeanor, communication skills, treatment of litigants, knowledge of the law, and
reasonableness and timeliness of decisions. Please feel free to make any additional comments as well.

Finally, if any attorneys do not wish to provide input through the Bar Association, we would welcome their
individual written comments. Please advise them accordingly.

Kindly send us your recommendation letter no later than May 11, 2022. Should you have any questions,

please call. We appreciate your cooperation and value your participation in this important process.

Very truly yours,
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